Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk **Sent:** Wednesday, September 23, 2020 5:01 PM

To: 'JANIS WEIS'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Mr. JANIS WEIS

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

----Original Message-----

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of JANIS WEIS

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 4:55 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 23, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC

 FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

Concerning Docket Number 20200092-E

I have been very impressed with Florida Power and Light; I've been with them for the last three years. However, I'm distressed to hear that

FPL and other energy companies' ethics are suspect. We cannot have a monopoly with power! We need underground utilities - especially in Florida for God's sake! Florida Public Service Commission needs to have a plan that includes strategies - not tricks. We need support for solar and other options that will reduce dependency on the power grid.

Florida needs to be a leader and I'm very disappointed that actions taken place by the Fl Public Service Commission are so backward and underhanded. This needs to change!!!

I moved to Florida because I love the lifestyle and I have many years before retirement. I wasn't aware of how outdated the thinking is when I see these types of actions and this mindset exhibited by the Commission. A terrible disservice for Florida residents.

Regards,

Jan Weis 4492 Corso Venetia Boulevard Venice, FL 34293

Sincerely,

Mr. JANIS WEIS 4492 Corso Venetia Bvd Venice, FL 34293 (727) 543-4788 janisweis@msn.com